
21/09/2021 

MRS Kate Bullock 
9 Evans ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
Kate@thesalonalternative.com.au 

RE: DA2021/1541 - 20 Albert Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

I’m writing in support for the opening of Alma Restaurant in the previous Bendigo Bank 
location. As a resident of Freshwater for 20years and a local business owner, I’d love to see 
Alma open it’s doors, Freshwater is crying out for some vibrancy. Alma would be a welcome 
addition to Freshwater Village. 

Sent: 21/09/2021 6:49:39 PM
Subject: Online Submission


